
WEYERHAEUSER DONATING 10,000 TREES TO DETROIT COMMUNITY 
MEMBERS FOR FIRE RESTORATION 

On Saturday, October 30, the city of Detroit, Ore., and Weyerhaeuser will host an 
event to support the community’s fire restoration efforts following the Beachie Creek 
Fire last year. The Weyerhaeuser team is donating 10,000 Douglas-fir seedlings to 
community members affected by the 2020 wildfires, and Weyerhaeuser nursery 
professionals will also be on hand at Detroit City Park to provide live demonstrations 
and answer questions about planting and raising trees.  

WHERE: Detroit City Park 05 S. Patton Rd., Detroit, OR 97342 

WHEN: Saturday, October 30, 2021 9 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Though it could still take years to rebuild from the 2020 wildfires, Weyerhaeuser is 
taking active steps to help our communities recover through grant and supply 
donations and volunteer service. 

 

	


